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Mr Alastair Tibbitt - The Ferret Media Ltd  

Dear Mr Tibbitt 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 
(2002). 

I now respond to your request as follows: 

1. How many women are now on the board of your organisation and how many people of
other genders are there?

Female 10 

Male 8 
Other 0 

2. Is the current Chairperson (or person with an equivalent role) a woman or someone of
another gender?

The current Chair of our Board of Management is male.

3. What is the current median FTE pay for men and women in the organisation?

The current median FTE pay for both men and women in the College is £42357.

4. Please supply the names of everyone currently on the board along with their registers of
interest and the date that their register was last updated.

This information can be accessed on the College website.  The Board of Management
has a dedicated page containing member biographies, register of interests, meeting
papers and other governance documents that you may find of interest.  Links have been
provided below for ease.

GKC - Board of Management

The College updates the register of interests for its Board of Management members on a
6-monthly basis.  The current update is underway and will be published on the
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aforementioned page on our website in due course.  The last update, September 2020 is 
available on the link below.  

GKC - Board of Management - Register of Interests 

5. Please supply details of any payments made to any of the board members in the last 12
months, and a summary of the purpose of each payment.

Nil.

I trust the above response meets your request for information in full. 

Should you be unhappy with the College’s response you are entitled to seek a review of the 
response.  To seek a review, you should apply, in writing, to Derek Smeall, Principal, stating the 
grounds for seeking a review.   

I also wish to advise you that the Scottish Information Commissioner has launched an online 
appeals service via their website – the link is as follows:  

www.itspublicknowledge.info/appeal.  

Other contact information for the Scottish Information Commissioner is listed below: 

Tel: 01334 464610 
Email: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 

Thank you for your interest in the College. 

Yours sincerely 

Pp. 

Lisa Clark 
Director of Corporate Services 
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